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New Federal Rules Will Make More Workers Eligible For
Overtime Pay

News
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Attorney Melody Rayl was featured on KCUR 89.3 on September 23, 2016.  In the interview, Melody

examines the new overtime rules that are set to go into effect on December 1, 2016. She also

discusses how 21 states have joined in a lawsuit against the U.S. Department of Labor to have the

higher standards declared invalid.

To hear the interview, please visit KCUR 89.3.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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